
 

 
 
 
Haldimand County 
Delegation Request 
Request to Appear before Council 
Tuesday October 26, 2021 
 

Representatives from the Dunnville & West Haldimand Hospital and Healthcare Foundations request the 

opportunity to represent their respective hospitals with a proposal for funding.  

With the increased demands on Haldimand War Memorial and West Haldimand General Hospitals and 

the aging and growing populations, DHHF and WHHF will present the Case for Support for consistent 

yearly support from Haldimand County. 

Penny Banks (DHHF) and Lisa Hostein (WHHHF) will present trends in demographics, population growth 

and funding priorities for both hospitals. 

Respectfully Submitted: 

 

Penny Banks      Lisa Hostein 
Executive Director     Executive Director 
Dunnville Hospital & Healthcare Foundation  West Haldimand Hospital & Healthcare Foundation 
 

 

 


